
July 18, 2025 

Dear Parents 
Greetings from Sophia! 

This is to inform you that, as per the directive issued by the District Collector, Kota, the 
school will remain closed tomorrow, 19th July 2025 (Saturday).
Please note that the Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM) has also been postponed till further 
notice, and there will be no classes for XI and XII tomorrow.
We request you to kindly take note of the same.

Regards 

Principal




